From: Margaret O Rourke [mailto:morourke@clarecoco.ie] 
Sent: 30 January 2013 13:08
To: Athlone Town Council; Carlow County Council; Cavan County Council; Cavan Town Council; Clonmel Borough Council; Cork CIty Council; Cork County Council; Donegal County Council; Drogheda Borough Council; Dublin City Council; Dun Laoghaire Rathdowne Co Co; Dundalk Town Council; Fingal County Council; Galway City Council; Galway County Council; Kerry County Council; Kildare County Council; Kilkenny County Council; Killarney Town Council; Laois County Council; Leitrim County Council; Limerick City Council; Limerick County Council; Listowel Town Council; Longford County Council; Louth County Council; Mayo County Council; Meath County Council; Monaghan County Council; Nenagh Town Council; North Tipperary County Council; Offaly County Council; Roscommon County Council; Sligo Borough Council; Sligo County Council; Customer Care Counter; South Tipperary County Council; Templemore Town Council; Thurles Town Council; Tralee Town Council; Waterford City Council; Waterford County Council; Westmeath County Council; Wexford County Council; Wicklow County Council
Subject: 
At the adjourned January Meeting of Clare County Council it was agreed that this motion be circulated to all Councils:-

“That in view of the excessive burden placed on sporting, community and voluntary sectors in relation to the cost of water, that Clare County Council request the Minister for the Environment to allow Clare County Council to lessen the cost on these voluntary bodies by putting in place some legislative process at Government level”. 

